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OPEN HOUSE – PUBLIC TESTIMONY 
Ruth Bader Ginsberg Elementary School 
8408 N.E. 25th Avenue 
Vancouver, Washington 
 
7:00 p.m. 
 
TESTIMONY 
 

HEDGEPATH:  Janet Hedgepath, H-e-d-g-e-p-a-t-h.  505 N.W. 45th Street, Vancouver, 98660.  I'll start with 
I support Alternative 1, no addition to the urban growth boundary.   
 
I feel that we need to consider a future that's going to look very different than our past.  We're going to 
be living in climate that is much hotter, much dryer.  Housing should be, have air-conditioning, it should 
have built into the system some kind of water conservation recycling.   
 
And I think it's important that we not give away land such as our ag lands to something else today that in 
ten years from now when we have our next study, we won't be able to recover, it will be lost forever.   
 
I think it's important that we think about our food sustainability and that building new single-family 
homes is not going to be the answer.  Thank you.   


